
 

 

MSC Notice 2007–22 

Section 31.1 The Securities Act 

Mutual Fund Dealers Association of Canada 

Application for recognition as a Self-regulatory Organization 

The Manitoba Securities Commission has been considering the application of the Mutual Fund 
Dealers Association of Canada (MFDA) for recognition as a self-regulatory organization. 

The MFDA has applied for recognition as a self-regulatory organization under The Securities 
Act.  The Commission has determined it is in the public interest to grant the order with the 

understanding the Commission will consider making necessary change to the order following the 
receipt of comments. 

Commission Order Number 5375 dated May 31, 2007 is attached to this notice. 

The Commission is now inviting comment from any interested party. 

Comments received on or before June 30, 2007 will be considered.  Submissions may be made 

by e-mail or by way of letter.  Letters must include an electronic version of the comments in 
Word format. 

All comments and questions should be addressed to: 

By e-mail: 

Bob.Bouchard@gov.mb.ca 
  

By mail: 

The Manitoba Securities Commission 
500 – 400 St. Mary Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB   R3C 4K5  

Attention:  R. B. Bouchard, Director 

The Manitoba Securities Commission 
May 31, 2007 
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